## **CANON POPHAM C of E PRIMARY ACADEMY**

Church Balk, Edenthorpe, Doncaster. DN3 2PP

Phone: 01302 884465

E-mail: enquiries@cpa.dsat.education

Executive Headteacher: Mrs S Patton Head of School: Mrs J. Shelton

Chair of Local School Board: Mr C. Mitchell



Dear parents/carers

On **Friday 17th October**, we will hold a non-uniform day, everyone wearing something red, in return for a £1.00 contribution to the anti-racism educational charity 'Show Racism the Red Card'. Every year schools ask children and their grown-ups to wear red for the day. We hope our whole school becomes a wonderful sea of red, and it is our way of saying **NO to racism**, and **YES to kindness**.

Show Racism the Red Card is the UK's leading anti-racism educational charity. It was established in January 1996, thanks in part to a donation by the Newcastle United goalkeeper Shaka Hislop at the time.

In the 1990's Newcastle, Shaka was at a petrol station near St James' Park when he was confronted by a group of young people shouting racist abuse at him. After someone in the group realised that they had been shouting at Shaka Hislop, the Newcastle United football player, they came over to ask for an autograph.

It was from this experience that Shaka realised he could harness his status as a professional player to make a difference. Coupled with the power of football and his status as a role model, Shaka thought education could be an effective strategy in challenging racism in society.

To this day Show Racism the Red Card (SRtRC) continues to utilise the high-profile status of football and football players to help tackle racism in society and has also expanded into other sports. Most of the campaign's work involves the delivery of educational workshops to young people and adults in schools, workplaces and at events held in football stadiums. Across the UK, SRtRC provides educational sessions to more than 50,000 individuals per year.

In addition to the direct education of young people and adults, SRtRC uses educational resources, to challenge misconceptions, stereotypes and negative attitudes in society.

We hope you will join us on **Friday 17th October** to wear read and support 'Show Racism The Red Card'

Time to start looking for red clothes... shirts, hats, scarves, socks, trousers! The more the better!

Thank you so much for your continued support

Mrs S Patton
Executive Headteacher

Mrs J Shelton Head of School

